
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

Medical Container arrived at Crowns Medical 

Clinic in Kamuya Village, Kenya 

 
 
  

 

Here we are already in the beginning of a brand new year. It’s hard to 

believe that Touch the World Ministries is in its eighteenth year of 

mission work! That is praise unto the Lord. Many of you have been with 

us the entire time and how thankful we are for you!  

We recently received news that the container of medical supplies arrived 

at the Echoes of Mercy compound in Kamuya village, Kenya. These 

supplies will be used in the Crowns Medical Clinic to help support the 

much needed medical work in this region. Thanks to all of you that were 

a part of this great project.  

All of the clothes for Pastors and their families and the gift boxes for 

children arrived and were distributed in El Salvador.  We hope to have 

more details and some pictures in next month’s Newsletter.  I want to 

thank all of you who were involved in this project.  It will touch the lives 

of many pastors and many needy children. 

As we start this New Year may we look for new ways to help share the 

gospel around this world. We pray that the Lord will expand our work 

and many people will come to know Christ this year. Please be in prayer 

with us as we follow His direction. May this be a banner year for you as 

well. May the Lord use each one of you more and more as His mouth 

piece for proclaiming the gospel. We are all in ministry together! I am so 

thankful for such a great and loving team! 

 

In His Grip, 

Homer 
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Child Sponsorship Program 
         Touching the World…One Child at a Time 
 

 Anitha is one of the children residing at Agape Home for Children 

in India, a partner of Touch the World Ministries.  Pastor 

Nehemiah Rajan, the director of Agape, and his wife Helen are 

committed to taking care of these precious children.  

 

Anitha is the sixth female daughter in her family. She and her twin 

sister, Vinitha, and her elder sister Tamilselvi are in our home. 

Their father deserted the family.  Anitha’s mother became 

mentally ill and her elder sisters are taking care of her. Playing 

group games, hide and seek are Anita’s favorite activities. She 

loves Mango and Apple. She has memorized Psalm 1 and 23.  
 

 

There are 

hundreds of 

children like 

Anitha that 

desperately need 

your sponsorship.  

For only $25 per 

month you can 

make a difference 

in the life of a 

precious child. 

 


